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December 21, 2011 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0101-2011     
 
 
 
General Manager 
 

 
Subject:  Submission of Information: Banco Nacional de 

Panama (Forged Letter on Bank’s Letterhead).  
 

Dear General Manager: 
 
We would like to inform you that Banco Nacional de Panama has sent the 
Superintendency a letter advising us of the circulation of a forged letter on Banco 
Nacional de Panamá’s letterhead. 
 
In this regard, we request you provide further instructions to your staff in order to 
take the necessary preventive measures. 
 
For your further reference, please find attached a copy of the letter sent by Banco 
Nacional de Panamá. 
 

Best regards,  
 

 
 

Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 

 
 
Enc: a/s. 
/cug 
 

 

 

http://www.sbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/BN_nota.pdf
http://www.sbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/BN_nota.pdf

